
 

Another way to catch fish: Big Qualicum hatchery, Sept 25, 2015 
 
From: Harry McLeod [hamcleod@shaw.ca] 
Received:  Tues 2015-10-06 11.37am 
 

 I had been unable to send any of my photos through Photoshop for many months now, but 
today I suddenly received 27 batches set earlier, mostly as tests to see if I could get it working. 
The Gods in cyberspace work in mysterious ways. I had gone to the Big Qualicum to take 
pictures of mushrooms on September 25th, and so had my 105 mm macro and Nikon D3 (few 
mushrooms present), when I noticed these fish jumping at the bridge area. Most were taken at 
1/600 to 1/2500 of a second and around half were shot from the hip in a pre focused area. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Nice mushrooms Harry! 


